g 2O Ao LS

RECEIVED
WILTSHIRE POLICE N
T4 0CT 2071
PUBLIC PROTECTION
Mrs Linda Holland Divisional Licensing Officer

Trowbridge Police Station

Senior Licensing Officer
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DX: 146500, Trowbridge 5.

Date 10 October 2011 Your ref Our ref

Reply contact name is David Bennett

Dear Mrs Holland,

Ref. 9@ The Bridge, Chippenham SN15 1HA

The Wiltshire Police have received an application from Mrs Yuk Ling Lee, via her
Solicitors, Wansbroughs for a premises licence to be granted.

The premises is a fish and chip shop and the application is to cover the sale of fish and
chips after 23.00 hours. The application being that on Sunday to Thursday their closing
time would be 02.00 hours instead of 23.00 hours, and Friday and Saturday they would
close at 04.00 hours.

Wiltshire Police have concerns over the amount of violent crime and incidents that occur
in this area of Chippenham, many of which span the opening times of this application.
The Police are actively involved in reducing such incidents, but feel another premises
opening at these times would only exacerbate the situation. | am therefore writing to
confirm that the Wiltshire Police are placing an objection to this application on crime
reduction grounds.

Yours sincerely,

David Bennett

Divisional Licensing Manager
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Date 10 October 2011 Your ref Our ref

Reply contact name is David Bennett

Dear Mrs Holland,

Ref: 9 The Bridge, Chippenham SN15 1HA

The Wiltshire Police have received an application from Mrs Yuk Ling Lee, via her
Solicitors, Wansbroughs for a premises licence to be granted.

The premises is a fish and chip shop and the application is to cover the sale of fish and
chips after 23.00 hours. The application being that on Sunday to Thursday their closing
time would be 02.00 hours instead of 23.00 hours, and Friday and Saturday they would
close at 04.00 hours.

Wiltshire Police have concerns over the amount of violent crime and incidents that occur
in this area of Chippenham, many of which span the opening times of this application.
The Police are actively involved in reducing such incidents, but feel another premises
opening at these times would only exacerbate the situation. | am therefore writing to
confirm that the Wiltshire Police are placing an objection to this application on crime
reduction grounds,

Yours sincerely,

David Bennett

Divisional Licensing Manager



